
ASSOCIATE NEWS from Page 12 
Designed specifically for golf courses, 
parks and recreation applications and 
other grounds management jobs are the 
Cushman Eagle 550 and Cushman Eagle 551. 
The 550 features high-strength RIM 
polyurethane body panels which is reaction 
injection molded urethane developed by 
Mobay Chemical Corporation. Standard 
production color for the 550 is opal. 
Body panels on the Cushman Eagle 551 are 
heavy-duty 16-gauge steel deckplate, 
painted in green. 

The new Cushman Eagle vehicle line revives 
a popular name for the company. Cushman 
"EAGLE" and "SILVER EAGLE" motor scooters 
became well known worldwide when they were 
produced by the company back in the 
1950 1s. 

FROM GORDY MILLER 

FROM KENT KROMER 

All the staff from Kromer Company are 
looking forward to seeing you at their 
Equipment Display at the October 6th 
monthly meeting at Wedgewood Valley in 
Woodbury on the east side of St. Paul. 
Come early so you can visit and learn 
about their many products. 

FROM MILT WILEY 

Don't forget the Wisconsin Golf Symposium 
which will be held October 29 and 30 at 
the Pfister Hotel in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. 
Intriguing subject is THE 
MICRONUTRIANTS...(WHO NEEDS THEM?). 
Contact Bob Welch, Milwaukee Metro 
Sewerage District, 735 North Water Street, 
Mi Iwaukee, Wi sconsi n 53202. Phone 
414/225-2202 for costs and reservations. 

Jacobsen has introduced the industry's 
first diesel-powered riding triplex 
greensmower that combines added economy, 
power, and performance of a diesel with 
the traditional Greens King cutting 
quality. The Greens King IV Diesel cuts 
fuel costs virtually in half when compared 
to a gasoline engine, while providing 
extra power for climbing and cutting. The 
liquid-cooled 3-cylinder, 16.5 horsepower 
diesel engine also provides longer engine 
life. 

The Greens King IV Diesel also has full-
floating and pivoting cutting units that 
hug the ground and steer through turns 
without marking or scuffing the turf. The 
Jacobsen 9-blade reels have power 
backlapping as standard equipment for 
keeping the blades sharp with less effort. 
An optional variable speed control valve 
lets the operator select the precise 
ground speed and frequency of cut for 
consistent greens, while still allowing 
full speed for transpost. 

The lightweight design and even weight 
distribution of the Greens King IV Diesel, 
combined with smooth, wide pneumatic 
tires, virtually eliminates compaction and 
tire marks for a superior finish. 

A wide range of attachements and 
accessories is available to match 
individual applications, such as solid and 
grooved rollers, brushes, spikers and 
vertical mowers. 

CLASSIFIED 
FOR SALE 
Jacobsen 5-gang mower, semi-pneumatic 
tires, good condition, $3,000.00. Contact 
Bill Bologna, Montevideo C.C., 612/269-
6B28. 

POSITION WANTED 
Energetic graduate of Iowa State with B.S. 
in horticuIture/turfgrass management 
seeking crew foreman position, leading to 
an asst. superintendent position. 4 years 
experience with 2 years in Minneapolis. 
Experience in many phases of golf course 
operation. Write: Paul G. Johnson, 712 
1/2 N. Duff, Ames, IA 50010. (515) 232-
6798. 

POSITION AVAILABLE 
Our Head Groundskeeper is retiring at the 
end of this year. The position runs from 
April 1 to November 1 each year. 
Experience necessary. Send application 
to: Albany Golf Club, Box 338, Albany, 
Minnesota 56307. 


